
 
 

 

To:  Senate Assessment and Taxation Committee 

From:  Robert Uhler, City of Fort Scott. Contact Info. Email: ruhler@fscity.org Phone: 620-223-0550 

Date:  February 5, 2020 

RE:  Legislative Testimony: Opponent on SB 294 

I want to thank Madam Chairperson Tyson and the Committee members for allowing the City of Fort 

Scott the opportunity to provide testimony on SB 294, The City of Fort Scott is currently opposed to this 

legislation because it is fundamentally flawed bill. 

Last December, the Tax Foundation recommended that Kansas repeal the tax lid and adopt the Utah 

model of Truth-in-Taxation.  However, SB 294 is not the Utah model.  The Utah model allows for new 

growth to be captured, and unlike the recommendation from the Tax Foundation, the bill doesn’t repeal 

the tax lid.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

One of the promises of this legislative body has said, with creation of Rural Revitalization 

Committee. Was to look at every piece of legislation from the rural perspective SB 294 punishes 

rural communities. 

For these reasons, I ask that Committee not to pass SB 294 out of committee.  

Thank you for your consideration. 
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